
Dear AMS Families,

We had an AMAZING WEEK at AMS.  Our fourth grade visited 
ARIS and are super excited for next year and the beginning of a new 
chapter.  We ended our week with an absolutely fantastic field day.  
Thank you to all of our field day parent volunteers.  Without your help, 
we would not have been able to have such a successful and fun-filled 
day!

If your child is missing any items, please check our Lost & Found. As 
the end of the school year approaches, please ask your student to check 
the Lost & Found tables outside of the cafeteria. We have many 
jackets, water bottles, sweatshirts, etc. that would like to find their 
way home! All unclaimed items will be donated to charity at the end of 
the school year.

Finally, please enjoy our LONG weekend and have a wonderful 
Memorial Day.

Sincerely,
Michele Fisher
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Dates to Remember
05/26/2023 - 05/31/2023 - SCHOOL CLOSED

06/01/2023 - School Resumes
06/01/2023 - Locks of Love Assembly – 9:00am
06/05/2023 - Author Visit – Sharon Dennis Wyeth
06/06/2023 - School Closed/Inservice Day
06/16/2023 - School Closed

ASHA Homepage
Genesis Parent Portal

Dismissal Change Form

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fxn_0Rgy1jy_be3KoZJuepmjJHk9i6Kb/view?usp=share_link
https://www.ashanj.com/home
https://parents.htps.us/genesis/sis/view?gohome=true
https://forms.gle/5c5w7RjyDA4CWZA97
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SbeTYB4Wa1W9bGxJXlKl-sSk8rqSabwe/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111570949087079613095&rtpof=true&sd=true

